
August 2020 

Important NEWS 

Please keep your child(ren) 

home if they have any 

symptoms which include, fever, 

cough, diarrhea, vomiting,  

shortness of breath, sore 

throat, muscle pain, green 

mucous, loss of taste or smell 

and if you have left the USA or 

have travelled to a HOT ZONE 

you can NOT enter the school. 

Hello all and happy August , It’s been a different time in our world but we’re holding it together at 
TTDC. We want to thank all of our parents who have 

been patient waiting to drop off/pick up their 

child(ren) daily practicing social distancing while 

wearing face coverings. We also want to remind 

parents that are in attendance at the center and at 

home that we are still using GOOGLE Classrooms. 

Make sure that your emails are up to date so that we 

can add you to our classroom lists. We also want to 

say THANK Y OU to all of our staff for working so 

hard keeping TTDC a safe and clean environment.  

Make sure credit cards are up to date and to 
make payments on 1st & 15th of every month 

 
TTDC is a SUGAR FREE ZONE !!! Look out for info for 

all  PARTIES 

• Don’t forget to change the date 

•
–

photo and choose “Change 
Image.” Then choose whatever 

•

• If you’re adding a shape or text, 

• Choose “More Colors,” 
then “Custom Colors” and 

• To alter elements that you can’t 

“Slide Master.” 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To 

Recreational Travel to Another 

State 

Practice the 3 W’s from the time you 
leave your home and throughout your 

trip.  Avoid travel to areas of higher 

risk.  If you do travel to areas of 

higher risk, stay home if possible after 

returning and monitor your health for 

14 days in order to protect the health 

and safety of yourself, as well as 

others.  



Happy August Families! 

So far, we have had a successful month of reopening our classroom. At first, it was 

a little tricky to understand the rules and regulations for COV ID-19 but we soon 

got the hang of things! We try to keep our masks on, we constantly wash our hands 

and when we are done playing with a toy, we set it aside for washing. We also 

practiced addition and subtraction problems with single digit answers.  

For the month of August, we will be studying environments, animals and climates. 

We will still be working on our sight words and math problems.  

Thank you and we are looking forward to another successful month of learning and 

staying healthy! 

                                                  

                 Happy August!  We hope everyone is having a great summer!  Mrs. Pas 

and Ms. Taga combined classes for the month of JULY and it was awesome. We 

wear our facemasks, practice social distancing and are regularly sanitizing toys and 

the classroom. We are up in the main front room and the children love it. For the 

month of July, we discussed the topic of gardening.  We enjoyed reading gardening 

books and doing gardening projects.  All children had the opportunity to develop 

their language, creativity and cognitive skills. The class enjoyed the weather while 

playing outdoors and playing new indoor games.   For the month of August, we 

will be discussing the topic of tall and short.  It should be a great month!   

               

                       

Hello families, we made it through re opening month one of the pandemic at TTDC Too and 

we couldn’t have done it without your help. Thank you very much and here is what we have 
been up to in the month of July. The children practiced their motor skills by writing letters, 

sight words and using scissors. This month we also reviewed the colors red and green & the 

children also practiced how to write and spell the colors. We also focused on recognizing 

numbers and making fun crafts such as making a watermelon, frogs, and caterpillars. In the 

month of August, we will continue with our sight words, our numbers and we will be 

working on the colors blue and pink. Thank you to all the families that are cooperating in this 

pandemic. 2020 has been different but we are all doing our best to practice  social distancing 

to maintain everyone’s safety.  Any questions feel free to call us at 773-622-9733 Ext 25 or 

by email cintya@toddlertownchicago.com or karla@toddlertownchicago.com  
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Hello families and welcome back. We missed all of our Toucan friends 

but we are all good and ready for August. In the month of August the 

children will be learning how to be independent. They will be working 

on using utensils and drinking from an open cup during their breakfast, 

lunch & snack time. They will be doing Arts & crafts and reading 

books and exploring zoo animals, ocean animals, and dinosaurs. We have birthday celebrations this month for our toucan’s friends. Please 

feel free to reach out to one of us if you have any questions, comments 

or concerns at 773-622-9433 EX T 22.  
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773-622-9433 
5934 West Diversey Ave. 

Chicago, IL 60639 

Do not worry about your child not 

wanting to wear their mask. They 

love to have it on, they think they 

are ninjas and superheroes!  

 

         Some Stuff We Did 


